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From: teresarandall@rogers.com [mailto:teresarandall@rogers.com] cw (PH)-J UNE | ; /}é
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 8:23 AM iy 2
To: Rossi, Melissa ITEM - Q

Subject: Proposed new distribution centres in West Woodbridge

Hello,
My family lives in Vellore Village and my husband & I both commute to Mississauga every day.
I oppose the new Fed Ex and Costco distribution centres for West Vaughan on the basis of traffic congestion.

Once the 427 has been extended, I would consider these opportunities for Vaughan, But for now the traffic is very
horrible speaking from first-hand experience! I think the 427 not only needs to be extended, but also expanded (2

lanes is not enough)

I have noticed a worsening of traffic over the last 2 years in particular along Zenway due to all the trucks now going
up Hwy 50. They are huge trucks that move very slowly and are very frustrating,

Thanks,
Teresa Randall
248 Via Campanile, Woodbridge



